
  
   

 
 
April 15, 2021 
 
 
Lance J Rakovan, PMP 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 
 
 
Re:  Radioactive Material License 42-19649-01 License Cancellation Request  
 
Dear Mr. Rakovan, 
 
This letter is to request closure of Radioactive Material License 42-19649-01.   
 
All radioactive sources have been removed from our facility at 1716 E. Allison Road, Cheyenne, 
Wyoming, 82007.  All sources have been transferred to QSA Global, Inc.’s facility at 6765 Langley Drive, 
Baton Rouge, Louisiana, 70809 
 
Please find the following documents attached 
Attachment 1 – Inventory of sources possessed under License 42-19649-01 
Attachment 2 – Leak Test Results 
Attachment 3 – QSA Global, Inc. Radioactive material License LA-5934-L01 
Attachment 4 – Transfer documentation acknowledging receipt of 6 sources to QSA Global, Inc 
Attachment 5 – NRC Form 314 – Certificate of Disposition of Materials 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me.  I can be reached at 346-336-1488. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dan Edey 
Radiation Safety Officer  
BJ Services, LLC  
Cell (346) 336-1488 
Dan.Edey@BJSERVICES.COM  


